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THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE

PPSTA showed up & showed

out for our newest members!

PPSTA member and National Board Certified,

extraordinary educator, Ann Marie Tucker,

spoke at the Mid-Hudson Tier 6 Rally on

6/6/25. 

HELP NYSUT FIX TIER 6!
Join the Fight for Fairness!

https://ppsta.org/
https://fixtier6.org/
https://fixtier6.org/
https://fixtier6.org/


Congratulations to our newest PPSTA Retirees!
We thank you for your years of service and 

wish you the absolute best in the future.

Michele Ciciman 
Jacqueline Fields-Clyburn 

Andrea Branciforte
Marvin Edwards

Kelly Faulk
Louis Gibson
Skip Hoover

Yvonne Housman
Andrea Maserjian

Suzi Sullivan
Laura Tietz

Grace Warman

https://ppsta.org/


“New York state’s rigorous teaching standards provide many safeguards that ensure
children have good teachers. Tenure is one of them.

Tenure is a safeguard that ensures good teachers can speak up for what students need.
Tenure is a safeguard that protects good teachers from unfair firing — a basic due
process right.
Tenure is working in New York state. The process has been reformed to be faster and
more cost efficient.  

New York state’s many safeguards for teacher quality ensure that its teaching force is
among the best credentialed, most effective in the nation.”                 ~NYSUT

Karen Moschetto Martorana

Kristina Wynne

Deahnara Knauth

Jessica Sapper

Dina Layton

Jessica Davis

Sangwook Park 

Joyette Walton

Tenured Educators

September-June 2024-2025

Kelly Doyle

Emily Iannuzzi

Rachel Lee

Stacy Lee

Amanda Lewis

Nicole Altieri

Toni Nicolich

Kristen Weller

for choosing PK!

https://ppsta.org/
https://www.nysut.org/resources/special-resources-sites/tenure/tenure-is-a-safeguard-that-ensures-good-teachers-can-speak-up-for-their-students
https://www.nysut.org/resources/special-resources-sites/tenure/tenure-is-a-safeguard-that-protects-good-teachers-from-unfair-firing-a-basic-due-process-right
https://www.nysut.org/resources/special-resources-sites/tenure/tenure-is-a-safeguard-that-protects-good-teachers-from-unfair-firing-a-basic-due-process-right
https://www.nysut.org/resources/special-resources-sites/tenure/tenure-is-working-in-new-york-state


Congratulations to our 

2024-2025 Student Recipients!

Michael White Memorial Award for Visual Arts
Mahogany Jean-Charles  $500.00  

UMR Award for Careers in Health and Human Services
Yaquelin Antonio-Lopez  $300.00 

 Salome Vergara  $300.00 
John Falcone Award

 Allison Perez  $300.00 
Jhanae Stewart  $300.00 

Rhinebeck Bank Scholarship
Will Matias  $2500.00 
Skyla Arana  $2500.00

PPSTA Outstanding Scholar Award
 Kelly Marca Matailo  $300.00 

Amiyah Woo  $300.00

PPSTA Scholarship Awards

Thank you to everyone who sponsors, donates, contributes and participates to make
the PPSTA Scholarship Awards a success for our students! We can’t do it without
you! Special shout outs to Richard VanScoyk, Cat Bryson & Justin Garrett for
volunteering to organize the PPSTA Scholarship Awards for our students!

https://ppsta.org/
https://ppsta.org/


PPSTA extends its deepest sympathies and support
to our colleagues who have lost a loved one...

Malissa Turner
Nicole Schmitt
Mary Wagner

Stasia Fernandez
Donna Palumbo

Brian Laffin 
Kimberly Laffin

Teresa Bova

We also send our condolences to the family and friends of
former PPSTA representative and retiree, Neil Byrne,

who recently passed away.

Dara Kane
Nicole Vilardi

Marissa O'Brien
Yvonne Housman

Cheryl Haines
Torianne Brandenburg

Denise McMahon
Mia Runza
Kelli Cane

THE PPSTA BULLETIN IS THE
OFFICIAL NOTIFICATION
FOR OUR MEMBERSHIP

REGARDING ALL MEDICAL
AND DENTAL INSURANCE

INFORMATION.

Office Secretary:
Olga Mirabilio
officesecretary@ppsta.org
Hours: M-F 8am-12pm

PPSTA is located at:
40 Garden Street, Suite 207
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601
845.471.3376
FAX 845.471.6783 Follow us on your social media accounts to

show support & stay informed.



Changes to our Medical Plan Effective July 1, 2025

On March 6, 2025 the PPSTA Benefit Trust voted the
following changes to the fertility benefit:
1. Increase the annual $10,000 max to a max of $15,000
per round.
2. Set the max number of rounds to 3.
3. Continue the IVF drugs to 80% in network and 70%
Out of Network.
4. Eliminate the age limitations.
There will be more to come on this. Stay tuned!

Submitting Claims to UMR
When you are submitting claims for reimbursement, it is very important to follow the directions on the form. If you
submit by mail, keep copies!!! If you are emailing, the UMR system CANNOT read google docs or sheets. These
claims end up in a ‘dead letter file’ and cannot get processed. You need to attach the claim form and supporting
documentation in pdf form.

If you are having
problems with
registering on

www.myUHCvision
.com:

MyUHCVision Tech
Support team 

1-877-844-4999.

https://ppsta.org/


Everyone is going to get a new card!!! 
Make sure to use this card effective July 1, 2025.
The reason for this is the PPSTA Benefit Trust has been able to get a
new service called “Plan Advisor”.
Effective July 1,2025, when you call UMR (our third party health plan
administrator), you’ll be connected to a live person who’s specially
trained in the PPSTA health plan document. There is a dedicated
phone number that will be on the back of your card:  

What Plan Advisor delivers to members:
• Provide benefit and eligibility information
• Help understand Explanation of Benefits (EOB)
• Resolve claims and billing inquiries
• Help members find a provider and schedule appointments
• Promote preventive care and identify any gaps in care
• Ensure connection with primary care provider
• Deliver network guidance
• Guide members on using online tools

Important Update 
on UMR Medical Plan

800-207-3172

https://ppsta.org/


June is the last month to respond to keep family vision coverage.
On January 9, 2025 the PPSTA Benefit Trust met.  It was voted
by the Trustees that effective July 1, 2025 the Benefit Trust will
cover the cost of a single vision plan for retirees.  Should retirees
wish to have a family plan they will need to pay the difference
between the single and family rate to continue Family coverage.
A letter was sent to retirees who are currently enrolled as family.
Enclosed in that letter you were given 2 ways to pay the
$9.50/month fee to maintain family coverage.

Health Navigator now has an app:  SunLife Health 360
The app can be used to get healthcare support or various wellness
workouts.  You can also call 888-352-4969 or go to
www.PinnacleCare.com/healt-navigator-support
If you were at the General Membership meeting you heard about
Hinge Health! Through Health Navigator you can receive FREE
physical therapy. 
Even if it is just that lower back pain, sign up! It is awesome!
https://hingehealth.com/share/sunlifehealth360/rcode=8rhqIC

Retiree Vision

Health Navigator

https://ppsta.org/
https://www.hingehealth.com/for/sunlifehealth360/?utm_source=AQ&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=ongoing&utm_content=a&rcode=8rhqIC
https://www.hingehealth.com/for/sunlifehealth360/?utm_source=AQ&utm_medium=referral&utm_campaign=ongoing&utm_content=a&rcode=8rhqIC
https://www.sunlife.com/us/en/plan-members-and-families/explore-our-benefits/health-navigator/?WT.mc_id=en-us:direct%7Cvanity:sun-life:healthnavigator:healthnavvanity


Calendar Year Information:
Medical: January 1-December 31

Dental: July 1-June 30
Vision:  July 1-June 30
Legal: April 1-March 31

Medical Opt-out: September 1-
August 31






